Management’s Response to the Auditor General’s
Report Entitled: "Investigation into Allegations of
Reprisal: Reprisal Not Found, But Lessons Learned"

Recommendation 2:

City Council request the City Manager to include in performance appraisals of managers and
supervisory staff an evaluation of whether they are giving accurate and timely feedback to staff who
are not meeting expectations.

Management Response: Agree [0 Disagree
Comments/Action Plan/Time Frame:

Include as part of overall "city-wide" performance accountability program. Focus on staff training on how/when
challenging discussions that must occur as part of feedback.




